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Hogh

We are owners of a neighbouring property and would like to raise our objection to the proposed dormer 

window at the front of 2 Mall Studios.  While there are two other dormers to this aspect on the row of 

renowned historically-significant studios, they are both discreet and not visible from the approach.  Nor do they 

impinge upon the privacy of neighbours.  To allow such a large dormer will most definitely blight the view due 

to it¿s size and position.  There are no dimensions given, but the drawings indicate a much larger dormer than 

those existing and we feel it would not be in keeping with the beautifully preserved nature of The Mall Studios.
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